
 

                                

Castle Camps CofE (VC) Primary School 
Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH 
Telephone: 01799 584270 
Fax:  01799 584442 
E-mail:  office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk 
Headteacher: Miss A.E.O’Connor 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

28th September 2018  

Dear Parents, 

RED, WHITE AND BLUE DAY – Thursday 4th October, 2018 

On Thursday 4th October 2018 we will be raising money in conjunction with Red, White and Blue day. 

Red, White and Blue Day is a national fundraising campaign for schools run annually by the three national Service 

charities. It's an opportunity for children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue and to donate just £1 to 

support the work of ABF The Soldiers' Charity, the Royal Air Force Benevolent Fund, and The Royal Navy and Royal 

Marines Charity. 

Children will be allowed to wear non-uniform (Red, White and Blue) for a donation of £1.00 towards the charities.   

Year 6 School Council will collect monies at registration in the morning.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

A. E. O’Connor 

 

Miss A. E. O’Connor 

 

 
 

http://www.greatlearning.com/ipc/

